
REACH & SVHC 
Reach & Substances of very high concern

Superior Sections obligation under REACH and Substances of  
Very High Concern (SVHC).

“Superior Sections does not currently manufacture nor import any chemical 
substances into the EU on their own or in articles in quantities of 1 tonne 
or more per year. In addition, imported articles do not contain chemical 
substances intended to be released during the normal and reasonably 
foreseeable conditions of the product’s use as defined by the REACH 
regulation and existing guidance. Thus, Superior Sections does not currently 
have a REACH obligation to pre-register substances.”

For more information, please contact us via email at sales@superiorsections.com
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Additional in accordance with the requirements 
laid down by REACH directive 1907/2006/EC we 
confirm that none of the items we supple contain 
SVHCs in concentrations greater than 0.1% (w/w)

a) �Superior Sections confirm that we understand 
our obligation under REACH.

b) �In the event of any products used are supplied 
from outside of the European Union/European 
Economic areas , We will ensure that we will  
act accordingly by nominating a representative 
from Superior Sections to carry out all required 
obligations of an importer such as pre-resignation 
and registration in accordance with  
(EC No 1907/2006).

c) �We confirm that we or an any of our 
suppliers within the supply chain will 
register all identified substances under 
(EC No 1907/2006) with the European 
Chemicals Agency for the uses that  
are required by the company operating 
within Europe.

d) �We can confirm that after investigations 
with our suppliers, we do not currently 
supply any products that require 
reporting under the REACH regulations 
(EC No1907/2006).




